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To: Federal Communications Commission, Washington, DC 20554 
 Attention: Ms. Diane Poole 
Date: October 25, 2004 
From: Barry Wyshogrod, Philips Medical Systems, Andover, MA 
Subject: Reply to Correspondences, References #27853, #27854 
 731 Application #EA408759 
 
 
Dear Ms. Poole and FCC Reviewers, 
 
On 22-Oct-04, you e-mailed me the following request: 
 
Please add the FCC statement on the label as in 15.19 (a) of the FCC 
rules to the product. 
 
Philips Medical Systems’ response: 
I apologize for my oversight and will implement your request.  We have added the appropriate 
text to the product’s FCC ID Labeling, as per my phone conversation with you, Diane.  We will 
add the text as per 47 CFR Part 15.19(a)(1): 
 
“This device complies with part 15 of the FCC Rules. Operation is subject to the condition that 
this device does not cause harmful interference.” 
 
I hereby attach a revised FCC ID Label for the device.  This attachment supercedes the previous 
label submitted on 19-Oct-04 as part of my reply to correspondences #27768, #27769, #27770. 
 
 
 
 
Diane, thank you for your help.  For any further issues, I can be reached at (978) 659-7383 or by 
e-mail to: barry.wyshogrod@philips.com.   If I am not available, please contact Ms. Denise 
Haley at (978) 659-4358 or by e-mail to: denise.haley@philips.com.  
 
Sincerely yours, 
   
Barry Wyshogrod, Regulatory Engineer  
Signature already on-file at the FCC 
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